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18 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to remind you that the upcoming Photography Exam will take place on 
Wednesday 2 and Thursday 3 April 2025. 
 
It is essential that your child is in school on time on both days to complete their 
assessment, as this exam contributes 40% of their final grade.  Punctuality and full 
attendance are crucial to ensuring your child has the necessary time to complete their 
work to the best of their ability.  Please encourage them to prepare in advance and if you 
or your child need any support, please contact Mrs Hayward who can provide further 
information. 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Talbot 
Head of Department 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


